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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor
Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2021 12:37 PM
To: Village Board
Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling
Subject: Fwd: The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

 

Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Philip Varriale <philip.varriale@gmail.com> 
Date: January 17, 2021 at 12:05:52 PM EST 
To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com>, Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com> 
Subject: The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways 

  

CAUTION: External sender. 

Hello,  
 
I have heard there is a movement underway to name a field at Crossways for Rippy Philipps. I 
would love to voice my support for this. He has been heading up the youth football program for 
our son Daniel (4th grade) since he was in Kindergarten and I have been blown away by Rippy's 
passion and involvement. I do not know him personally but watch him work with the kids and 
there is no doubt Scarsdale is lucky to have him. Nobody deserves this honor more than he does. 
 
Philip & Beatriz Varriale 
144 Nelson Road 


